
    

   

  
  

 

The City of Aniak is excited to 

announce our Adopt an Elder 

Program! 

 

How does it work?  

Organizations, families, or individuals can contact the City of Aniak office to sign up. The City 

of Aniak will assign you an elder that you’ll adopt for the winter.  

What does it mean to Adopt an Elder?  

When you adopt an elder you agree to check on your elder every week. The help you can 

provide to your elder can be things like dumping their trash, clearing snow from their driveway, 

chopping, and stacking wood, checking the post office, doing a store run, or helping with other 

household chores.  

How long does the program last? 

The Adopt an Elder Program will run throughout this winter.  

 

If you or your organization would like to sign up, please contact the City of Aniak office! 

 

 

The City of Aniak staff and council would like to wish everyone a safe and happy holiday 

season. 

PO Box 189 Aniak, Alaska 99557 

Ph: (907) 675-4481 Fax: (907) 675-4486 

email: cityofaniak@gmail.com 
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